

PO Box 1531 • Kennebunkport, ME 04046 www.educationfoundationka.org • email: info@educationfoundationka.org

6th Annual Golf Tournament June 15, 2015 • Cape Arundel Golf Club

Dear Friend,

We hope you will join the Education Foundation of the Kennebunks and Arundel for our 6th Annual Golf Tournament, to be held at Cape Arundel Golf Club in Kennebunkport, ME on Monday, June 15, 2015. The event includes a 4-person scramble starting at 1:00 PM with dinner and an awards reception to follow.

The Education Foundation of the Kennebunks and Arundel is an independent, community-based, non-profit organization founded for the purpose of increasing excellence in our public school system.

Since its inception in 2006, the Foundation has invested over \$730,000 in the schools of Kennebunk, Kennebunkport and Arundel. We direct 86% of all funds raised to our students and teachers. These funds have provided student enrichment and professional development, as new programs and opportunities are continuously arising. Some of our recent grants include a 3-D printer and the opportunity for students to build quadcopters at Kennebunk High School. At the Middle School of the Kennebunks, we support the week-long Camp Kieve leadership training for all seventh graders, and in the elementary schools we funded the Keyboarding without Tears program.

We expect to fill the field with over 100 golfers again this year and hope to increase our media exposure in order to continue to gain support for our schools.

Enclosed are details of the sponsorship levels available, as well as a registration form. You can also visit us on the web at www.educationfoundationka.org. Look on the right side of the page and follow the link for the 2015 Tournament to sign up for a sponsorship online.

Thank you for your support and your consideration again this year. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Matt Sylvanus Golf Tournament Chair info@educationfoundationka.org